

Martin J. Chávez, Mayor

October 8,1997

John MacKenzie
D. Mark Goodwin & Associates
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR MIDAS MUFFLER (A14-3D) ENGINEER'S CERTIFICATION DATED 9/10/97

Dear Mr. MacKenzie:

Based on the information provided on your September 10,1997 submittal, Engineer Certification for the above referenced site is acceptable.

Please be advised that the permanent Certificate of Occupancy will not be issued until the following concerns have been provided:

- 1. State Highway concurrence for work done within their R/W.
- 2. Finalized Agreement & Covenant.
- 3. Engineer Certification for the common pond.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia File Sincerely

Bernie J. Montoya CE Associate Engineer



